THE PLYMOUTH GARDEN CLUB
OCTOBER 2016 NEWSLETTER

Dear Members,

As you immediately noticed this is not our usual format! Please bear with us during a technical
difficulty. ( New computers) In the interest of sharing important information, we have resorted to
the basic letter format.

September Soiree was a super success. Details are still are being finalized but you will be happy
to know over 90 members, friends, and guests participated. We know the event netted over
$3500. Details will be forthcoming.. Special thanks to the members and supporters who
generously donated scratch tickets, spirits, gift certificates, and auction items.

Christmas is coming! Time for us to think about the Green Sale.We have been invited to return
to the library which is the perfect location. Please mark your calendars now and sign up next
month to help as many ways as you can, The dates are -

Thursday December 3, room setup.

Friday, December 4, 10 am to 5 pm wreath making and greens workshop.

Saturday, December 5, 10 am to 4 pm

Sign up sheets will be available in November; we will have two shifts on Friday and Saturday.
Geri Williams will host a workshop for seasonal arrangements at her home on Thursday
morning. December 3. Time to be announced.

Christmas on North Street returns to the Mayflower Society House. Judy MacDonald hopes
club members will volunteer to decorate one or more rooms. You can work alone or with
friends. Judy will answer any questions at the meeting.

Center for Creative Living ( aka Council On Aging) hosted its American Tea Party and thanks
all the members who created the teapot arrangements which contributed to the party’s success.

Garden therapy is in full swing and Natalie invites you to sign up for this fun and rewarding
event. She will provide details.

MFA Art in Bloom has sent out the information for the 2017 event. The sign up deadline is
December 2. ( No kidding!) If interested, you will want to sign up early. Opportunities go fast.
See Linda for details.



